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TO:  Mayor and Board of Aldermen 
 
FROM:  Janet Sanders, Director of Public Works 
 
DATE:  March 8, 2024 
 
RE:  2024 Biosolids Disposal Program Bids 
 

 

The bid opening for the 2024 Biosolids Disposal Program had two bidders as shown on 

the attached bid tab.  The low bidder was Metro Ag Injection Systems, Inc. of Breese, 

Illinois with a bid of $0.072 / gallon. 

The estimated number of gallons to be disposed of per year is 1.5 million gallons and the 

bids are within the budgeted amount. 

Metro Ag has had the current contract since 2020 at $0.071 / gallon and has performed 

well.  Staff recommends accepting the Metro Ag bid and entering the new two-year 

contract with this company.  

 

  

 


